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Hello, 

 

Regarding the seventy-two-hour waiting period for firearm purchases, Oregon 

already has a waiting period when the background checks are processed. Why would 

it be beneficial to add more time onto the waiting period? If the state feels that this is 

an important law to add, they need to release factual, legitimized data showing gun 

violence is DIRECTLY related to waiting periods. The state of Oregon at this time 

cannot provide that data as well, considering our current background process. 

Oregon State Police has already come forward and said their officers will not 

participate, or enforce the laws surrounding these newly promoted State Bills 

regarding unconstitutional gun laws. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Amanda Harding 


